
MIDTERM REPORT

GOT BAGS?

SWEETHEARTS

NEW PARAPHENALIA

Our annual Cornhole Classic event raised
$425 in both tickets and donations. The
event received sponsorships from several
local businesses, and broke our own recent
records for donations.

On October 4th, we announced Srivalli
Paulson-Ihlenfeld (left) and Christina
Seese (right) as our new Sweethearts.
Here they're standing in front of our
newly restored letters.

In place of  pre-pandemic
weekend antics, some of our
brothers and Sweethearts have
spent their freetime painting
new Sigma Chi paraphenalia.
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SIG PRIDE

ORDER OF OMEGA

Some of the brothers repping
our badge for the first  Friday
of the academic year. 

Cogratulations to Noah Fish
for being initiated into Order
of Omega!

Some of our brothers
worked on
InterFraternal Relatios
by attending Theta
Chi's frisbee golf event.

I-F RELATIONS


